
ST. MARY’S SCHOOL NEWS 
September 23, 2015 

 
 
Dear St. Mary's Families, 
We have some busy and exciting weeks coming up before our fall break.  Here is some 
information on each event for you to keep handy. 
 

1. Friday, September 25th is our Kickoff to Kickball for grades K-8 and Spirit Wear Day for 
grades PK-8.  Students may wear St. Mary’s School or the 3 Parishes attire.  We will be 
serving hotdogs, mac-n-cheese and chips for lunch.  Each student K-8 who eats our 
lunch will be charged their regular school lunch price.  Students may bring lunch from 
home on this day, but our PTO is offering this special made lunch for our students. 

2. Tuesday, September 29
th
 our 7

th
 graders have invited our Sherriff and Police Officers to 

Mass and doughnuts afterwards.  This is the feast day of St. Michael, who is our 
protector against evil, and we wanted to honor and show our appreciation to our 
protectors.   

3. Next week, September 28
th
- October 2

nd
 we are having our Book Fair for grades PK-8.  

Much thanks goes out to Joanne Campbell for being the chair for this event.  We are still 
in need of volunteers.  If you are available please contact the school office.  The students 
will have a preview day and come home with their wish list.   

4. Wednesday, September 30
th
 our cookie dough orders are due.  Please sell as many as 

you can as the money raised goes toward our school technology and the student’s Mega 
Party.   

5. Friday, October 3
rd

 is Grandparent’s Day for grades PK4yr-8.  If you have not returned 
your Grandparent form please do so, they were due today (9/23).  Students must wear 
their royal blue embroidered polo.  Mass will start at 10:00am, grandparents are 
encouraged to attend Mass with us.  Students will sit with their class not their 
grandparents during Mass.  The choir will perform a couple of songs after Mass in 
church.  Lunch will be served in the gym around 11:00.  Students will be sitting with their 
grandparents.  We will have a place for the students to get a picture with their 
grandparent.  The student and grandparent will go to their classroom and visit our book 
fair after lunch.  All students grades PK4yr-8 will be allowed to go home after the 
classroom visit.  They must be checked out by their homeroom teacher before they 
leave.   

6. Tuesday and Wednesday, October 6
th
 and 7

th
 is parent teacher conferences.  It is very 

important that you sign up for a time to meet with the teacher.  Report cards will be given 
out at your conference.  To sign up just click on the link below. 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090449aaab29a20-2015 

 
Thanks and have a great rest of the week.   
 Mr. Goddard                                      
              Bingo Workers for Sept. 24-Team 8  
              

                 

Jennifer Watts–
Captain 
Cathie Stratton 
Rebecca Shelton 
Crissy Beesley 
Justin Schneider 
Sonnie Simmons 
Katrina Applegate 
Iris Biehle 
Amber Elsner 
Laura Kiernan 

Tony Mull 
Melissa Huff 
Rachael Watts 
Chris/Elizabeth 
Kirchner 
Ron/Roseann 
Buchanan 
Courtney Hatton 
Linda Treadway 
Gretchen Hughes 

Important Dates for the Week 

Thursday 9/24 All School Mass-1st    

Friday 9/25 Kickoff to Kickball  
Spirit Wear Day 

Sat/Sun 9/26-9/27  

Monday 9/28 Book Fair Begins 

Tuesday 9/29 All School Mass-7th  
Feast of St. Michael 

Wednesday 9/30 Cookie Dough Sale Ends 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090449aaab29a20-2015

